
 
 
Thursday 19 March 2020 
 

M E D I A  R E L E A S E  
 

Harness Stewards Inquiry – Trainer Mr. Lang Inwood (JUST A HORSE) 
 
Racing and Wagering WA (RWWA) Stewards have opened an inquiry into a report received from RWWA 
Senior Investigator Mr. Geoff Johnson in relation to an allegation, that on Tuesday 17th March, Mr Johnson 
observed Harness Trainer Mr. Lang Inwood at his registered training premises stomach tubing JUST A 
HORSE which was nominated and engaged to race in Race 5 at Gloucester Park that evening. 
 
Mr Inwood has been directed to attend the inquiry which is to be conducted on Wednesday 25 March 
2020. 
 
Acting under the provisions of Harness Rule of Racing 183 (d), Stewards have directed that Mr Inwood’s 
licence to train and drive be suspended forthwith, pending the outcome of the stewards inquiry. 
 
Accordingly, any horses engaged to race will be withdrawn. 
 

 
ENDS 
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